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Atec Associates, Inc. License No. 13-26405-01
ATTN: Dave Fuller, Assistant Docket No. 030-32747

Vice President
3020-H Congressional Parkway
Fort Wayne, IN 46808

Dear Mr. Fuller:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DtTED AUGUST 19, 1992

This acknowledges receipt of your letters dated September 5, and 17, 1992,
in response to our letter dated August 19, 1992, transmitting a Notice of
Violation.

Your response indicated that in an attempt to improve your program management,
you have designated a new staff person to be the Radiation Safety Officer for
the Fort Wayne office. As Mr. J. R. Mu11auer of my staff discussed with you
on February 1,1993, an amendment to your license is required before the
responsibilities of the Radiation Safety Officer can be delegated to a
new individual. Therefore, we caution you regarding this tralisfer of
responsibility before it has been approved by the NRC. Your corrective
actions for the violations appear adequate and will be examined during
future inspections.

Sincerely,

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection

Section 1

cc w/1trs dtd 09/05/92
& 09/17/92:

DCD/DCB (RIOS)

bMf' {
11 'erf aw Ho /'

# N80024 r go7/
9302100057 930203 i|PDR ADOCK 03032747
C PDR -

_

. .r.r.. ..


